
Section Representatives' Meeting 
 
Sunday, Jan 25, 2004 6:30 - 8:00 PM 
 
The meeting was called to order.  Delegates were reminded that grants are 
available from AAPT for various projects related to the teaching of physics. See 
http://www.aapt.org/Grants/grants.cfm for more details. 
 
There was a presentation on the benefits of forming a non-profit organization for 
the section. Benefits include tax-deductibility of donations to the section. This 
may or may not be relevant to OAPT. Perhaps it could be looked into at a future 
meeting of the executive. 
 
AAPT officers present at the meeting were recognized. 
 
Elections took place for the following positions: 
 
 * Section Secretary (1) 
 * Membership/Benefits Committee (2, acclaimed) 
 * National Nominating Committee (2) 
 * Section Rep Nominating Committee (3) 
 
A directory of AAPT positions and holders may be found at 
http://www.aapt.org/Directory/. 
 
Delegates were reminded to send section news (pictures encouraged) when 
prompted by an email from AAPT. 
 
Delegates were reminded to keep the listing of section officers current, including 
terms of office. 
 
Delegates were instructed on the procedure for filling out and submitting the 
travel expense claim form. 
 
The meeting was adjourned. 
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